Hepburn, Rebecca

From: Planning <Planning@crofting.scotland.gov.uk>

Sent:07 April 2014 14:37To:Hepburn, RebeccaCc:localreviewprocess

Subject: Local Review Body Ref: 14/0003/LRB | Planning Application Ref: 13/02202/PP

Attachments: Crofting Commission General Policy Response.pdf

Dear Ms Hepburn,

In response to your letter of 24 March 2014 regarding the notice of review.

In addition to the Crofting Commission's general policy planning response (see attached), having looked at this planning application the Commission further states that having the gable end of the dwelling house to the prevailing wind makes more sense due to it being situated on an island off the west coast and that by having the gable end to the prevailing wind valuable land will not be lost to crofting.

The applicant has applied for the dwelling house to be south facing, fronting on to an existing fence. The changes proposed to the plan by having the gable end fronting the fence would have the dwelling house sticking out further into the croft.

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Kind regards, Stacey

Miss Stacey Paton | Administrative Officer

Crofting Commission | Great Glen House Leachkin Road | Inverness | IV3 8NW Tel: 01463 663469 | Fax: 01463 725067 Coimisean na Croitearachd | Taigh a' Ghlinne Mhòir, Rathad an Leacainn | Inbhir Nis | IV3 8NW Fòn: 01463 663469 | Fax: 01463 725067

www.crofting.scotland.gov.uk

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com

This e-mail (and any files or other attachments transmitted with it) is intended solely for the attention of the addressee(s). Unauthorised use, disclosure, storage, copying or distribution of any part of this e-mail is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient please destroy the email, remove any copies from your system and inform the sender immediately by return.

Communications with the Crofting Commission may be monitored or recorded in order to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The views or opinions contained within this e-mail may not necessarily reflect those of the Crofting Commission.

Tha am post-d seo (agus faidhlichean is nì sam bith eile na lùib) don neach gu bheilear ga seòladh a-mhàin. Chan eil e ceadaichte pàirt sam bith den phost-d seo a chleachdadh, fhoillseachadh, a stòradh, a dhreachadh no a sgaoileadh gun ùghdarras. Mura tu an neach gu bheilear ga seòladh, cuir às don phost-d agus gluais leth-bhric sam bith a-mach às an t-siostam agad agus leig fios chun an neach-cur sa bhad.

Dh'fhaodadh gum bi conaltraidhean le Coimisean na Croitearachd air an sgrùdadh no air an clàradh gus obrachadh èifeachdach an t-siostaim a dhèanamh tèarainte no airson adhbharan laghail eile. Chan eil e riatanach gum bi barail is beachdan sa phost-d seo a' nochdadh barail is beachdan Coimisean na Croitearachd.